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Parental Circular 

Academic Session 2023-24  

Saturday, 1 April ’23 

Dear Parents 

Greetings of the Day! 

 

At the commencement of the new Academic Session ’23-24, we extend a warm welcome to you and 

your ward and pray that it begins with renewed energy and enthusiasm as we move towards new goals 

and strategies to work towards guiding, motivating and mentoring our students towards new heights. 

 

Habits learnt at this formative stage form the basis for the years to follow.  For us, in school, 

discipline and self-discipline is ingrained into our students right from the inception and we whole 

heartedly thank all parents for their support and cooperation in this endeavour and look forward to 

your continued support. 

 

� The New Academic Session commences on Monday, 3 April ’23. 

Please ensure that your ward is punctual in reporting to school in proper Summer School 

Uniform. Half day leave is not granted to students and in case a student falls ill on the day of 

an exam and has to be sent home, the answer sheet is not evaluated, hence do not send her / 

him to school in case [s]he is unwell. 
 

� As per guidelines issued from time to time, the school continues to follow a policy of ‘NO 

MOBILE PHONE ZONE’, therefore mobiles are not permitted in school premises / nor is 

there any arrangement to keep them at the school gate. You are requested to assist us in 

DEADDICTING students from mobile phones.  
 

� Parents are advised not to send their wards to school incase she/he is unwell or suffering 

from any of the infectious disease. In all such cases, the child must rest for 4-5 days and 

submit the Fitness Certificate before the child rejoins the school. This is necessary in the 

interest of the ailing child as well as of other students in the school. 

 

� In the School Almanac, Page 15 – Guidelines for Parents are detailed. Please disseminate the 

details to your ward before putting your signatures on it.  
 

� Floor Plan has been uploaded on the Class Notice Board.  
 

 
The School Management and Staff once again express their gratitude to you for all the support 

extended to us in these difficult times with a request that as Covid 19 is still far from over, please 

ensure that you and your children wear mask and are vaccinated as per prevailing Government norms. 

 
Regards 
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